
TOWN OF GREENBUSH 

NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the OPEN BOOK for the Town of Greenbush will 

be held on Thursday, April 20, 2023, at the Town Hall, N6644 Sugarbush Road, 

Glenbeulah, WI 53023, located at Greenbush Town Hall from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.   

The assessor will be available to answer questions via telephone concerning the 

assessment roll of real and personal property. 

 

Dated March 28, 2023 

 

Jon J. Miller 

Clerk / Treasurer 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

PLEASE PUBLISH ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 7 and APRIL 14.   


